

Nettlesworth Primary School

Front Street

Nettlesworth

Chester le Street

Durham

DH2 3PF

7.12.21

Dear Kevan Jones

As a class we have been looking at ways that we can make Nettlesworth a better place to live, we have done this as part of our topic on our local area. We think that Nettlesworth would be better if it had less dog faeces around the village. We recently walked to Church in Kimblesworth and had to stop several times to avoid the faeces on the paths. We have also noticed that the path just outside of school is also regularly covered too. This is a very big inconvenience when we are entering and leaving our Rights Respecting School.

As a class we have thought carefully about how we can solve this problem. A little while ago another class put posters up outside of our school to encourage dog owners to be responsible and pick up their dog faeces. This unfortunately didn't solve the problem. So we have thought of another option. As the problem seems to be outside of school we were hoping to get a dog poo bin put near our school. We are hoping that this is something that you could help us with.

Thank you for reading our letter.

Yours Sincerely

Class 2

Nettlesworth Primary School

DPW DZ ROSIQ

122Y ROM OUT

Jake

Krren

yeuni 7

LURE